
Waerenga-O-Kuri School Newsletter  
School Roll:  32 

Contact Us:  Waerenga-O-Kuri School                                                                                     

PO Box 24 - Postal Centre - Tiniroto Road                                                                      

Waerenga-O-Kuri - Gisborne - 4072  

Phone: (06) 867-8145   

Email: admin@wok.school.nz                       

Week 8, Term 4, Wednesday 29th November 2023 

UPCOMING EVENTS 2023 
TERM 4 

Monday, 4th December                                
BOT Meeting 

Wednesday, 13th December                                
Celebration of Learning 

Thursday, 14th December                                
Last Day of School  

UPCOMING EVENTS 2023 

TERM 1 

Tuesday, 30th January                  
First Day of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
      PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
Ava Law You have been so 
focused in class this week 
with all your learning tasks. 
What a superstar learner  

you are!  

Harry Taylor We love your 
enthusiasm for school and 
how you are working hard to 
achieve your learning goals. 

 

       

MATHS AWARD                                                                                                                  

Arthur McNaught  

Awesome to see your     
excellent number 
knowledge 
 

     READING AWARD                                                                                                                  

Arlo Helm Excellent reading 
progress Arlo.  Fabulous 
fluency and decoding. 

 

ONLY  

26 

DAYS UNTIL  

CHRISTMAS 

 



END OF YEAR CELEBRATION, 1pm Wednesday 13th December                                                                                       

School buses will NOT be running in the afternoon.                                                             

We’re all set to wrap up our school year with the Celebration of Learning 

in two weeks time!  Once again this year we are having a daytime       

gathering, with proceedings starting at approximately 1pm at the        

Community Hall.  We will be celebrating our learning, sporting and        

cultural successes from throughout the year. The formal part of our break 

up will conclude around 2pm, after which a complimentary sausage sizzle 

will be provided for our children and families. Thank you to Rochelle Smith 

and McFall Fuel for kindly donating the sausage sizzle! We really appreciate 

your support :)             

                                                                           

SCHOOL REPORTS - End of year reports will be coming 

home on Friday 8th December along with a stationery 

lists for your child’s 2024 class requirements.  

 

SCHOOL SPORT UNIFORMS & BOOKS - PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL                                                                    

Thank you to all of those who have returned your child’s uniform to 

school. If you haven’t please do so asap once they are clean.  Also, please 

have a look around home and return any school books found, before the 

end of the year. Thank you! 

TENNIS IN SCHOOL                                                                                                                          

A huge thanks to Mrs Greaves today for travelling up to 

school to start this term’s tennis lessons. It’s a privilege 

to have a member from our wider community coming 

up and sharing her knowledge and expertise with       

our kids.  

FAREWELL MORNING TEA FOR KERRY BUTT,                                       

Tuesday 12th December 10.30am 

To celebrate her 8 years as our 

very valued teacher aid all     

parents and past parents are  

invited to join us. Those who 

wish to attend please let Richard 

know for catering purposes. 

Thank you.  
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SENIOR CAMP  Tuesday 28th November What an awesome start to the Senior Room Activity Week 

surfing with Sarah at Makorori Beach. The kids had a blast and all ended up catching waves with growing 

skill. A huge thanks to Sarah and her other surf instructors. Sarah provided boards, wetsuits, instruction 

and a huge amount of encouragement for our students. Thanks to our great parents for their supervision, 

transport and time in the water. Thanks Kerry for the great action shots!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Broken Windows                        Window Tinting   
Insurance Claims                       Windscreens  
Flyscreens                                  Mirrors                          
Double Glazing                           Security Doors                   
Aluminium Windows & Doors 
 

Phone: 06 867 9600 

BAR DUTY    

FRIDAY 8 Dec      

Craig & Mossy 

 

PLAYGROUP  

We meet on                       

Fridays at the        

Community Hall   

10am until 12 noon, 

all welcome.  

Contact:      

Sandy Butler            

for more details                          

Ph: 863-7090 

 

COMMUNITY HALL 

Ph: 06 281 0091 

Fresh wild garden bouquets.                        

Made to order from local, seasonal               

and organically grown blooms. 

Email: rhonda@floraforms.co.nz 

Instagram @floraforms 

 

 

 

EGGS FOR 
SALE   

Are you wanting a 
weekly supply of 
eggs? 

$8.50/dozen 

Message                       
Bex Thatcher 
through Facebook    
or phone: 
0272761552 


